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November 14, 2003

BY HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building
200 Madison Street
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Re:

	

Case No. WO-2004-0116

Dear Mr. Roberts :

DMV:rms
Enclosures
cc : All Parties

DianaM. Vuylsteke

Voice:259-2543

dmwylsteke@bryancave.com

FILE
NOV 1 4 2003

Missouri Pl rl ;ri,Service Cornrrl~ya,~ :,~n

Enclosed for filing are an original and seven (7) copies of the Missouri Industrial
Energy Consumers' Reply to the Commission Staff's Recommendation and Missouri-
American Water Company's Response to Staff Report.

Thank you for your assistance in bringing this filing to the attention of the
Commission, and please call me if you have any questions .
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In the Matter ofthe Application of

	

)

	

ml'ssion
Missouri-American Water Company

	

)
For Approval to Establish an

	

)

	

WO-2004-0116
Infrastructure System Replacement

	

)

	

Tariff No. YW-2004-0274
Surcharge

	

)

REPLY OF THE MISSOURI INDUSTRIAL ENERGY CONSUMERS
TO THE COMMISSION STAFF'S RECOMMENDATION

AND MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY'S RESPONSE TO STAFF REPORT

Comes now The Boeing Company, DaimlerChrysler, Ford Motor Company, Hussmann

Refrigeration, Monsanto Company and Pfizer, hereafter referred to as the Missouri Industrial

Energy Consumers ("MIEC"), and pursuant to the Commission's October 16 order, files its

Reply to the Commission Staffs October 31 Recommendation and to Missouri-American Water

Company's November 10 Response to StaffReport .

The MIEC accepts Missouri-American Water Company's proposed Infrastructure System

Replacement Charge as a percentage adjustment to total bill, with the revenue requirements

adjustments recommended by the Commission Staff in its October 31 Recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

BRYAN CAVE, LLP
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OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI $etiiceCpP

Diana M. Vuylstel4e, #42419
211 N. Broadway, Suite 3600
St. Louis, Missouri 63102
Telephone : (314) 259-2543
Facsimile : (314) 259-2020
E-mail : dmvuylsteke@bryancave.com



I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been served electronically to all persons
required by the Commission to be served, this 14` h day ofNovember, 2003 .
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